




2. All students who apply to HOSD through the CAAP must take the Dental Admission Test (DAT).  Also, all students who 
apply to HOSD through the CAAP must submit AADSAS no later than July 31st of the year before they plan to enter 
dental school.	In the XU Pre-Med/Health Program, it is recommended that the DAT be taken by June between the junior 
and senior years.  HOSD supports this recommendation; however, it is 4$/:$%.&2!%#$%!%#'!.,,+-+$*!0-.&'0!A'!7'&+,+':!A2!


